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Dear Mayor Micciche, or Pete

| fully support Ordinance 2025-09.

Thank you for your hard work and diligence on this issue. There has obviously been a great deal of thought put into this Ordinance,
and all bases seem to have been covered.

Your target buyer has been well defined and so have the properties that are available for the LAP designation.

This program will go a long ways to helping young folks get started in our communities.

My only regret is that | will not be around to testify in favor of it, as | will be traveling that day.

Thanks again.

Respectfully,
Mako Haggerty



